March 20, 2017

To the Executive of the BC Square & Round Dance Federation,

Working together since last October, Regions 3 and 9 have been investigating the
feasibility of hosting the BC Festival in 2019. We believe that we would have a very
successful event. Both Associations have directed us to proceed with application.

Please accept this as application to the BC Square & Round Dance Federation for the
privilege of hosting BC Festival 2019.

Regions 3 and 9 will work together to plan and promote this event. This provides a larger
base from which to draw volunteers.

It is our intent to host the festival in Salmon Arm. The last festival held here was in
1999, which makes 2019 the 20™ anniversary.

We plan to have a full festival, including multiple level of square and round dance,
clogging and contra. This will include three full days of workshops and dances. The
Trail-In and Trail-Out Dances are in addition to these three days.

We eagerly look forward to your decision.

On behalf of the Thompson-Shuswap and Okanagan Square & Round Dance
Associations,

Jean Wood
jwood@wellroundedsquare.com
250-833-9227

5192 Hwy 97B

Salmon Arm, BC VI1E 2P7




